COMMUNITY HEAITH TRUST

Kia ora koutou,

Writing this month's Panui, I'm remembering back to last year when Cyclone Gabrielle paid us a visit.
What a different year we have had, the sun has been shining, a few days of rain here and there have
meant the gardens are lush, grass is growing and the visitors are back. How very different it has
been, there are reminders like our roads but they are slowly but surely being repaired.

This month | would like to ask if anyone would like to support our fundraising efforts by donating
items for our raffles. Honey, Art prints, pottery, arts and crafts items - anything that will motivate
visitors to our Health Centre to dig deep for those $2 coins to put in the jar. Drop your items at the
Health Centre with a note for Nicole explaining what it’s for. Thank you :)

Te Tara o Te Whai - Hauraki Locality would like to return to Colville to present their Community Plan,
They would like to get feedback and perspectives from the community. We will let the community
know the date and details as soon as it is confirmed. This is where you get to have your say about
having a local service. We look forward to seeing a great turn out.

The Coromandel Family Health team are here at Colville Community Health Centre, Monday,
Wednesday and Friday each week, 8.30am until 4.30pm. You can phone for an appointment on the
original Clinic number 07 866 6618. A big thank you to the team for providing this essential service
for our community

Nga mihi nui

Colville Community Health Trust






